COVID-19 Catch Up Funding
[bookmark: _GoBack]The government have announced £1 billion of funding to support children and young people to catch up lost time due to school closure. 
Funding allocation
School allocations will be calculated on a per pupil basis and mainstream schools will get £80 for each student.
We are putting together an action plan to make the best possible use of the additional funding.  The vast majority of the funding is likely to be used to employ additional teaching and support staff in college to deliver and support the catch up needs of students.
